
 

 

 

 

 

PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS 
No 06 of 2024 

 
Falmouth Lifeboat Open Day  

Saturday 15th June 2024 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
Notice is hereby given that Falmouth Lifeboat Station will be holding their 200th Anniversary Lifeboat 
Day on Saturday 15th June from 1000 to 1600.  
 
There will be ex lifeboats and port craft moored on temporary pontoons at the south end of the 
County Wharf and open to the public. A number of afloat displays will take place between Port 
Pendennis Marina and the County Wharf between 1100hrs and 1500hrs. 
 
Mariners are advised to proceed with caution in this area and adhere to instructions issued by 
harbour craft. 
 
Boarding and Landing from the County Pontoon will be prohibited from 1500 Friday 14th June until 
0800 Monday 17th June 
 
Vessels requiring any more information should contact the Duty Marine Operations Manager 

01326 214666. 
 

This notice will be self-cancelling on completion of the lifeboat day 

 

Luke Wills 

Marine Operations Manager                                                                                                        

 

 

http://www.ap-group.co.uk/

